
 

 

 

Our Lady of the Rosary Catholic Elementary School  
 
206 Glen Shields Ave., Concord, L4K 1T8 Tel: (905)-669-9520,  
Fax: (905) 669-9520 

 
Monday, December 4, 2023 
 
RE: OLR Christmas Concert (JK/SK to Grade 3) 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
Our Lady of the Rosary CES would like to cordially invite you to our Primary Division 

concert, showcasing the Advent and Christmas themed musical performances of students 

in kindergarten to grade 3 on Thursday, December 14, 2023 starting at 7 pm. We are 

excited to share this opportunity to celebrate the season of Advent as a school community 

and provide our families with some Christmas cheer. Our Music Teacher, Ms. Chung and 

the teachers at OLR have been busy preparing the students for this long-awaited event. 

Please note that all students in JK/SK to grade 3 who are performing in the Christmas 

concert are asked to arrive at school by 6:45 pm sharp and go directly to their homeroom 

teacher’s classroom for supervised preparation. Students are asked to wear red and 

black attire. 

 

Student leaders, choir members, and members of Luke 4:18 who are helping behind the 

scenes are asked to be at school by 6:30 pm. Please note that after each performance, 

the students from each homeroom will return to their classroom to be supervised by their 



 

2 

 

teacher. Kindergarten students in Ms. Prechner and then Ms. Ecclestone’s classes, in 

that order will be first to perform and will re-join their parents and guardians in the gym to 

enjoy the rest of the concert. One parent for each participating Kindergarten student is 

asked to pick up their child at their classroom right after their respective performances. A 

reminder that light refreshments will be available for purchase as part of fundraising for 

our school. A limited amount of parking is available in our Staff parking lot and also the 

main grounds of our recess yard which will be opened up. Ideally, parents and guardians 

should find parking on side streets. We look forward to seeing everyone at our concert. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

W. H Kwon 

Principal 

 


